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• Re-Tubing of the boiler has begun and should be completed by 

next week. 

 

• There is new lighting on the outside of buildings throughout the 

district. We are switching from the conventional bulb style light 

to the more energy efficient LED style. We still have more to go 

but have changed quite a bit. 

 

• This week starts the bridge project for Luna Pier. We have the 

plan in place on how the routes will change and have informed 

all the parents of the changes. 

 

 

  

 


